City of Bellefontaine Neighbors
Planning and Zoning Commission Minutes
January 8, 2018

After consulting with Mayor Doerr, the January 8, 2018 Planning and Zoning Commission
meeting was cancelled. There were no items on the agenda and there were no updates to be
discussed.

All members, as well as City Inspector Rabin, City Engineer Lum, and Aldermanic
Representative Jordan were notified.

Respectfully submitted,
Bob Stolte

The next meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission will be held on February 12,
2018 at 7:00 p.m.



